
 
Saturday, February 22nd, 2025 (9:00 AM) 

Online RSVP Due by Thursday, February 20th  
 
 
Dear Sophomore Coyotes, 
 
The ACT is a nationally-recognized test that assesses your likelihood of succeeding in college-level courses.  If you intend 
to go to a college or university, the ACT may be the most important test you will take as a high school student.  That’s 
because students who perform well on the ACT are more likely to be admitted into selective universities and more likely 
to receive significant scholarship money in Arizona and nationwide.   
 
The Pre-ACT will familiarize sophomores with the content, difficulty, and format of the actual ACT.  Evidence indicates that 
sophomores who complete the Pre-ACT achieve higher ACT scores one year later as juniors.  The ACT is required for all 
juniors; the Pre-ACT is optional for sophomores. 
 
While a grant allows Centennial juniors to complete the ACT free of charge, the Pre-ACT costs $20.00, which you can pay 
in the Centennial Bookstore.  The $20 fee covers the costs associated with administering and grading the test.   
 

ACT Information Night 
Wednesday, January 29th 6:00 PM 

Library 
 

Mr. Hollabaugh and Mrs. Luque will offer Coyote families 
information about the ACT: why it’s important, how it’s 
scored, and how it impacts college admission and 
scholarship opportunities. 

 
 

Sign Up for the Pre-ACT: Saturday, February 22nd 
Step 1 

www.tinyurl.com/CenPreACT 
to RSVP for the Pre-ACT 

Students’ PUSD Login and Password Required 
Online RSVP Due by Thursday, February 20th  

Step 2 
Visit the Centennial Bookstore to 

Pay Your $20 Fee 

Cash, Credit Card or Check to “Peoria Unified School District” 

$20 Payment Due by Friday, February 21st  

  

Step 3 
Arrive On-time for the 9:00 AM Start of the Pre-ACT 

Bring your charged computer, sharpened pencils and a calculator. 

Pre- 

http://www.tinyurl.com/CenPreACT

